
 

About the City of Bismarck: Bismarck’s the spot for people who enjoy living, learning, working and playing in a city 
with an enduring community pride. We embrace our rich heritage, economic opportunity and lifelong learning to 
cultivate a healthy and sustainable environment fostering opportunity for all.  

  

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
IMMEDIATELY 

 

For More Information, Contact:   For Immediate Release: 
Engineering Department – 701-355-1505  Date – September 15, 2022 
   
TO:   All News Media, Fire, Police, and Ambulance Service 
 
FROM:  Mark Berg, Traffic Engineer 
 
SUBJECT:  Changes to 5th Street traffic 
 

WHEN: 6:00 AM, Sunday, Sept. 18, 2022 

 

BISMARCK, ND – Starting 6:00 AM, Sunday Sept. 18, 2022, work will begin on 5th 
Street between Main Avenue through Thayer Avenue. Half-block sections running east 
and west on Broadway Avenue and Thayer Avenue to the alley will also be closed 
during this time. See attached map for specific closure locations. During this closure, 
work will include concrete pavement repair, sidewalk ramp improvements, and 
watermain replacement. 
 
No Detour routes will be provided. 
 
Roadwork in this area is anticipated to last 6 weeks. Drivers are asked to modify their 
travel routes to avoid this area until the project is complete. Pedestrian access to all 
businesses with be maintained. 
 
Your Patience is Greatly Appreciated! 
 
For more information visit www.bismarcknd.gov/streets. 
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